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Our 2018 NCEA results are 
once again a resounding 
acknowledgement of the hard 
work and dedication undertaken 
by students and teachers at 
Henderson High School. This 
confirms our commitment to 
ensuring all students get the 
best education available to 

them and validates the 
decision made by 
parents choosing 
Henderson High 
School.

We are proud 
to share the 

culmination 
of these 
results!

Term One Ends

Friday 12 April

April School Holidays

13 - 28 April

Easter  

19 - 22 April

Important dates

Free Maths Tutorials

Thursdays in A7
3.10pm - 4pm

Games Club Mondays in B12

After School

school activities

co-curricular  

opportunites

Sports Teams, Sports 

Coaching, Music Tuition, 

Choir, Performing Arts, 

Cultural Groups, Technology

Our 2018 NCEA 

Pass Rates show 

we are a Top 

Performing 

School



Students took to the 
water in February at our 
annual Swimming Sports 
Carnival. The competitive 
swimmers swam in the 
morning followed by the 
entertaining events of 
the house carnival in the 
afternoon.  

It was fantastic to see so 
much talent, involvement 
and support, with 
students' wearing their 
house colours and the 
competitive chants adding 
to the excitement of the 
day. 

The afternoon's highlight was the teacher vs student 
relay. In a huge upset the students' aquatic skills proved 
too much for our staff, and the students took the title for 
the first time in memory. 

Swimming Sports Carnival

international 

prefects
Congratulations to Sakura Kataoka and 
David Wang who have been selected to 
join our prestigious Student Leadership 
Team as International Student Prefects.  

To celebrate the diverse cultures at 
Henderson High School, David and 
Sakura are organising a Cultural Festival 
to be held in June.

School spirit was in full force as our 
students took to the track and field 
for our annual Athletics Carnival at 
the Trusts Stadium. It was great to 
see everyone participating on the day. 
Whether competing or 
showing their support, a 
lot of fun was had. With 
the temperature soaring 
it was important for 
everyone to keep cool. 
The mist tent and water 
sprinklers did the job 
and were a huge hit with 
students and teachers 
alike! 

athletics day

visit to kiwi 

valley farm
Our Thai students visited local farm 
Kiwi Valley and had the oportunity 
to experience life on a New Zealand 
farm. They got to ride a pony, hold and 
feed some farm animals and try whip-
cracking, followed by lunch at the Kiwi 
Valley Café.


